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Notice of Public Hearing 
 
 

Review of Positive Prevention Sex Education Material 
 
 
 

The Richmond Elementary School District will hold a Public Hearing at 
approximately 7:00 p.m. on Thursday, October 10, 2019, in the Board 
Meeting room at 700-585 Richmond Road E., Susanville, CA. 
 
This Public Hearing will be held to review the updated version of the 
Positive Prevention Sex Education material. 
 
The Richmond Elementary School District Board of Trustees encourages 
the participation by parents/guardians, teachers, interested community 
members and bargaining unit leaders in this hearing. 
 
 
 
Posted at: 
School Site 
Lassen County Office of Education 
School Website 
 
 
Posted:  September 26, 2019 


